
                Victoria Park Primary Academy 
Ballot Street | Smethwick | West Midlands | B66 3HH 

 
T: 0121 558 8701 | F: 0121 565 6358 

www.victoriaparkacademy.org.uk 
@vicparkacademy 

 
Head of School: Hayley Mapp B.Ed (Hons) 

Executive Headteacher: Andrew Morrish M.Ed 
headteacher@victoriaparkacademy.org.uk 

 
 

 

      
 
 
 
  

Victoria Park Academy is a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (company number 7887796). 

 

 

 22nd November 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are writing to you to inform you that Victoria Park Academy has been invited to take part in the SSAT 
National Conference 2016 – Young Enterprise.  This will take place at the International Convention Centre 
on the 2nd December 2016. The aim of the conference will be to promote Ballot Street Spice. Staff and 
children will be at the venue from 11.00am to 2.30pm. 
 
 
Your child has been specifically selected from the spice ambassadors group to join us on this visit as it will 
be a great opportunity to demonstrate their entrepreneurial skills and to promote Ballot Street Spice.  We 
would be grateful if you could complete the reply slip below and return it by Monday 28th November. 
 
 
If your child has free school meals a packed lunch will be provided and if your child pays for their dinner 
they will need to bring a packed lunch on the day of the trip.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
S Iqbal 
HLTA  
 
 

Ballot Street Spice – Reply Slip 

 
I would like my child _____________________________________ to attend the visit to the International 
Convention Centre on the 2nd December 2016 for the SSAT National Conference 2016 – Young Enterprise. 
 
 
Signed:__________________________________        Contact Phone No: __________________________________ 
 
Arrangements for lunch – please tick as appropriate.   
 
Free School Meals 
 
Pack Lunch to be provided from home 
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